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REvlEw OF suBMIT'rED I>ATA ON THE IMplABMENTATION

OF 1`HE TVL TRACK

To:      Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendent
Education Program Supervisors-TVL
All Others Concerned

1.        In reference to the DepEd Memorandum, DM-CT-2023-153, the Bureau
of Curriculum Development requests the review of Submitted data on the
implementation of the TVL Tmck

2.        In view of the above, this office requests all the schools Division ofrices
through   the   Education   Program   Supervisors   (EPS)   of  Technology   and
Livelihood Education ITLE) to submit the said review, which could be accessed
through  this  link:  https:/ /bit.Iy/TVIDATASURVEYRESUI;T  on  or  before
June 23, 2023.

3.        F`or inquiries or concerns, please contact Rosita c. Agnasi, the officer-
in-Charge  of the  Curriculum  and  Leaming  Management  Division,  through
landline number (074) 422-7096 or emall address at car.clmd@deped.gov.ph.

4.        Wide  dissemination  of  and  compliance  with  this  Memorandum  are
directed.
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